
 

 
 

April 2nd, 2020 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 
I want to thank you for your support of Joyce/Dayton and provide you with an update of our business practices through 
this health crisis.   
 
We are nearing the end of our scheduled production pause. Many of you have indicated you are essential businesses and 
intend on continuing production. Joyce/Dayton will likewise continue production to support your needs. Effective next 
week, our manufacturing team will return to full production. Our office staff (employees from sales, engineering, and 
management) have been working remotely and stand ready to assist you as always. 
 
On behalf of all Joyce/Dayton employees, thank you again for your support. Best wishes for good health for you and your 
families in the coming weeks. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Brad Weiss 
President, Joyce/Dayton Corp. 
 


